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Comments: I understand that the Northwest Forest Plan may need amending to reflect climate change, wildfires

and greater input from indigenous people.  I am adamantly opposed to increased logging to accomplish these

changes.  Preservation of old growth forests is essential for carbon capture.  Clean water is required for wildlife,

especially salmon habitat.  Any amendment should reflect a commitment to listening to tribal wisdom, protecting

the trees and wildlife and allowing the public to enjoy these beautiful lands.


